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On June 15, 2023, the U.S. General Services Administration (GSA)
released final solicitations for the six groups of One Acquisition
Solution for Integrated Services Plus (OASIS+) contracts for complex
professional and engineering services. The contracts combine the
services procured under the legacy OASIS contract and other
contracts into a program expected to total more than $60 billion over
its 10-year lifespan. Questions on the final RFPs are due by July 6 and
proposals are currently due on or before September 13, 2023.

Wiley is closely monitoring the OASIS+ procurement and will be
sharing insight and analysis of key aspects of the RFPs over the
coming weeks and months. We will address, among other things:

» How GSA has incorporated lessons learned from other large
Government-Wide Acquisition Contract (GWAC) vehicles and
recent protests;

» Provisions governing small business size status for the OASIS+
contracts and future task orders;

e Potential ambiguities in the rules governing proposals by

teams, joint ventures, and affiliated companies;

e Detailed requirements for the submission of Qualifying Project
Experience and Federal Prime Contractor Experience; and

» Unique provisions addressing the effect of future M&A activity

If you are interested in receiving these insights from Wiley about the
OASIS+ program, please click here to sign up for our special OASIS+
mailing list.

Authors

John R. Prairie
Partner
202.719.7167
jprairie@wiley.law
Craig Smith
Partner
202.719.7297
csmith@wiley.law

Practice Areas

Government Contracts

State and Local Procurement Law

wiley.law



GSA Releases Final RFPs for $60B OASIS+ Program

In the meantime, if you have questions about the OASIS+ program please contact John Prairie or Craig Smith.
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